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Xybix System INC.
Southpark Cir, Littleton, CO

To Whom is May Concern

We are grateful for this opportunity to recommend Xybix for your needs. They provided the
Navajo Police Department with great customer service and excellent ergonomic dispatch
consoles. It was amazing to work with such motivated and professional individuals. Xybix
showed commitment and dedication in meeting the needs of our department during a time
sensitive project.

The sales team was responsive and patient while we worked through design and layout. The
installation team was courteous and respectful. They worked effectively and efficiently to get
the job completed to our satisfaction.

Our dispatchers are pleased with the consoles flexibility and sturdiness. We would recommend
Xybix furniture and their team to any public safety answering point or other customers looking
to enhance working conditions.

We will not hesitate to use their products for our future needs.
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